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This bill requires the establishment of a prescription drug monitoring system. The system is to be implemented
beginning on January 1, 2017. The system shall include the following provisions: 1) prohibits patients from
opting out; 2) requires all prescriptions and controlled substances to be entered into the system; 3) allows all
prescribers and dispensers to access the system at no cost to the subscriber or dispenser and 4) ensures that
the system has information on all payors.

There is no cost to the state. The Department of Health and Human Services has secured two grants that will
cover implementation and ongoing maintenance costs. The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
awarded the State $750,000 for four years. HHS also received a Harold Rogers Grant for $500,000 for two
years.



